
Walberswick website APM


There is little to report about the Walberswick website this year.  It is now in its 15th year and is 
running smoothly. Its administrators are Andrew Lewis, Kay Ungless and Claire Whittenbury 
together with sub-editors Mark Knight, Pat Lancaster, Martin Lovick, Matthew Wetmore and Diana 
Wright.


Launched in 2009, it continues to expand and keep up with events in Walberswick.

It should be your first port of call if you are searching for anything that has happened in 
Walberswick since that time. Nothing has been removed except for items required by the Data 
Protection Act.


In fact, during this last year, the archived Village News has been returned to its former spot and 
more recently the Horticultural Society has increased its presence on the website - well worth 
reading if you are a gardener! They have added regular gardening news, a gardening blog and a 
gardening calendar, together with full details on how to enter the renamed Horticultural and 
Culinary Show.


You will find everything you need to know about the Parish Council, planning applications, the 
History of Walberswick, the Common Lands Charity, or how to book the Heritage Hut, the Village 
Hall, and the Communal beach hut. There is a daily weather forecast together with tide and flood 
warnings from the Met Office and the Environment Agency.


We welcome your suggestions on what might also be included, and your criticisms when links 
don’t work! Our pages are almost infinite.


Kay Ungless



